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Date: May 12, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    Abatement Recommendations – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like to request adding Cooper Upper Elementary Abatement Project as an 
agenda item to the May 16, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting so I can update 
the Board on the award recommendation for the summer of 2022 renovation project 
at Cooper Upper Elementary. Generally speaking, there was not much asbestos 
abatement needed for the upcoming summer Bond projects. However, Cooper had 
enough required abatement to necessitate a public bid. 

The bid responses were due and opened on May 11, 2022, and we received 
three responses. Members of the Bond Team reviewed the information and we 
are recommending Mid-Michigan Management in Okemos, Michigan, as the low 
responsible bidder in the amount of $54,296.00. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.  
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